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 REPTON 2021     
AUGUST 
13th   MNC District Athletics 

          Cancelled 

16th -19th BOOK FAIR 

19th    Book Parade 

20th   Wake Up & Read On- 

             Incursion – Postponed 

21st    P&C Bello IGA Stall 

SEPTEMBER 
6th      Life Education Van 

15TH   “The River” Musical  

             Production 

17th    Last Day Term 3 

OCTOBER 
4th      Labour Day Holiday 

5th      World Teachers Day 

5th      Students return Term 4 

14th    STAR Program 9-12pm   

            (Students only) 

21st     STAR Program 9-12pm 

            (Students only) 

28th     STAR Program 9-12pm 

             (Students only) 

NOVEMBER 
4th      STAR Program 9-12pm 

          Parent Orientation 

             9am-10.30am 

8th – 19th Swimming Scheme 

11th   Remembrance Day 

19th   Small School Orientation 

             Yr 6-7  

26th   All Schools Orientation 

              Yr 6-7 

29th Nov – 3rd Dec Canberra  

             Excursion Years 4/5/6 

DECEMBER 
16th   End Term 4 for students           

 

Thought of the Week 
The kinder we are, the happier we 

become. The happier we become, 

the kinder we act. 

Principal’s Message 

 

Growth: Our school is dedicated to the individual growth and 

improvement of every student and staff member. This is why goal setting is 

so important to us. With individual goals, our students understand what they 

need to achieve to improve and can concentrate on one step at a time. 

We look forward to sharing more of these with our families as goals 

become achieved.  

 

COVID: While other Local Government Areas (LGAs) have moved from 

Level 2 to Level 4 Covid-19 restrictions, our local LGA remains on Level 2. 

This means that our school is fully operational as normal, with face to face 

learning for all students every day. Just a reminder that under Level 2 

restrictions, parents are unfortunately not able to enter school grounds 

unless invited to do so by the principal. Students are expected to attend 

school every day unless they are unwell and we are ensuring that while at 

school, we practice social distancing and use hand sanitiser regularly. If our 

LGA goes into Level 4 lockdown, our school is well prepared for Learning 

from Home. If that occurs, we’ll provide you with the information promptly 

so that you and your child adapt quickly and seamlessly to the new 

arrangements. More detailed information about Covid Level 2 and Covid 

Level 4 restrictions can be found on the Department’s Advice for 

Families site. 

 

Social Emotional Learning: Our Social emotional learning focus for the 

week has been Being Fair, Social Justice, and Being Responsible. Ms Ro has 

guided our students through mindful practice and awareness. Staff have 

been using techniques too and are noticing improvements in focus and 

concentration. Let’s continue to see improvements with increased 

participation.  

 

P&C: Thanks for all the contributors to the Bunnings BBQ. It is always a great 

fundraiser and it profited over $1000 from this day. The next fundraiser will 

be IGA street stall Saturday 21st August. All cooking, craft or plant donations 

welcome. Also raffle tickets are ready to go!! 

Thanks for your support, 

Mrs Kristy Glyde, 

Principal 
 

 

CANCELLED 

MNC District Athletics 

Friday 13th August 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families
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K/1  2/3/4  5/6 

 

 

 

 

 

High excitement in K/1 on 

Friday. As part of our 

Push/Pull Science unit we 

made pullies with string 

around the table and in 

teams we transported teddy 

counters from one side of 

the room to the other.  

  

Cooperative group and 

shared peer learning make 

our classroom vibrant and 

fun. This week students 

enjoyed learning about 

friction through a scientific 

experiment and sharpened 

their use of dialogue in 

writing, ensuring it is 

dynamic. Great work 2/3/4!    

  

 
5/6 have begun working on 

their chain reaction machines 

as part of our Science unit on 

forces. Students are working to 

include the 6 simple machines 

into their designs and create a 

sequence of movements. 

Thanks to those who have 

brought in their equipment 

already. It has been LOTS of 

fun!  
 

  CAPA   

 

 

 

 

 
Garden: 

The garden is looking great! 

Lots of beds have new 

seedlings planted and more 

seeds have been sowed. This 

was the last rotation 

investigating the importance 

of insects and diversity of 

wildlife in the garden. 

 

Music: 

This week our kookaburras had 

a chance to explore music 

while using technology. It was 

so lovely to see the older 

students listening to and 

encouraging the younger 

students as they created their 

sounds. Well done to those 

students who were learning 

their piano chord progressions 

too! Excellent work, 

kookaburras!  

 Creative Arts: 

Blending and shading skills with 

oil pastels was enjoyed by our 

platypus group this week. Their 

work was purposeful and 

creative. Their Blended Trees 

look awesome. This is the last 

rotation to enjoy this focus and 

it has been wonderful working 

with all students K-6. 
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SMILING MIND APP 
Staff and students are using the 

Smiling mind app to support 
learning and wellbeing. Maybe you 

would like to include it in your 
home also. Download Now! 

 
 
 

 

 
 

“The River”  
SCHOOL PERFORMANCE UPDATE 
Thank you to the parents who have sent in their child’s costume for 
the play “The River”.  If you have not done so could you please 
have them at the school by the 15th August.  This will help with our 
organisation.   Many thanks.  

 

 This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed 

http://www.hidrojing.com/zonificacion-de-los-espacios-fluviales/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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P&C NEWS 
 

 

The Square payment facility is now available for P&C 

uniform payments at the office. 
 

 
 

 

We’re delighted to inform you that we will be participating in ICAS again this 
year, to recognise and reward students’ academic achievement. The 
assessments are now fully online and sitting dates will commence in Term 3. 
Learn more by visiting icasassessments.com. If you would like to participate 
collect a permission note, costing and payment details from the office. 
 
 
 

 
You can now pay for ICAS online! To confirm your child’s participation, visit  
https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps 
and enter our unique school code TTS102 make a direct payment to ICAS 
Assessments. Online payment closing dates available at 
icasassessments.com.   
 

 
COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS)           
A reminder for all families 
Students should not attend school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. Any person 
with any COVID-19 symptoms should be sent home and should not return until they have 
received a negative test result and are symptom-free. In circumstances where children have 
other medical reasons for recurrent symptoms a letter from their GP is sufficient to negate the 
requirement for a negative test. 

Anyone who is unwell with COVID-19 symptoms is strongly encouraged to get tested and self-
isolate until a negative result is received. Find your local testing clinics. 

QR code sign-in process for all staff and visitors 
The NSW Government have introduced mandatory QR codes across a range of additional 
settings, including schools. 
Parents and carers permitted on school sites for specific purposes are required to check in using 
the QR codes available and check out once they leave the school site. 

Importance of Reading to your child 
Reading aloud to children from day one is incredibly important. 

And making it part of the daily routine helps children to cultivate 
good reading habits and a love of reading. It can have a lasting 

impact on a child's life. These children tend to have higher 
vocabularies and often become frequent readers themselves. 

https://www.icasassessments.com/
https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps
https://www.icasassessments.com/


   
 

Term 3– Week 5 
 

- 5 - 

 

 

 



   
 

Term 3– Week 5 
 

- 6 - 

 

 



   
 

Term 3– Week 5 
 

- 7 - 

 



   
 

Term 3– Week 5 
 

- 8 - 

 

 


